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The Norman Election Commission (NEC) met January 5, 2015, to prepare for the 2015 Norman 
Municipal Election. During this meeting, Ty Hardiman was re-elected Chair and Dr. Richard 
Hilbert was re-elected Vice-Chair. The commission reviewed and updated the packets for 
council candidates and selected January 21, 2015, for a public meeting to present election 
information to candidates. 
 
Seated Councilmembers for Wards 1, 3, and 7 did not draw an opponent.  Ward Five 
Councilmember Lynne Miller drew one opponent and that election was held April 7, 2015.   
 
The NEC discussed the new state law regarding municipal elections and also reviewed the City 
ordinances in Chapter 7.5 which were revised to comply with state law. 
 
On January 21, 2015, the NEC held a public meeting for candidates and interested parties. The 
meeting was conducted by Chairman Hardiman, City Clerk Brenda Hall, and Code Compliance 
Officer Kelvin Winters. The meeting was attended by several Council Members and candidates. 
 
The NEC met February 2, 2015, to review candidate reports. The candidate reports were 
accepted by the commission with minor errors and corrections noted. 
 
The NEC met March 31, 2015, to review candidate reports. The candidate reports were accepted 
by the commission with minor errors and corrections noted. 
 
Bobby Stevens, Candidate for Ward Five, addressed the commission regarding the wording and 
placement of campaign signs, specifically those of his opponent. Chairman Hardiman and City 
Clerk Hall responded to Candidate Stevens’ questions and concerns. 
 
The NEC met on May 4, 2015, to review post-election reports as well as quarterly reports from 
seated Council members. These reports were accepted by the commission with minor errors and 
corrections noted. 
 
Norman Election Commission Members:  Ty Hardiman, Chairman; Dr. Richard Hilbert, Vice-
Chairman, Robin Allen, Elizabeth Pierce, and Elizabeth Windes 
 


